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Lathrop GPM Counsel Marissa Sinha recently spoke with The Center Square about 
a new California court ruling that could make fire-related insurance claims for 
smoke and soot damage outside of a burn zone more difficult for property 
owners.

In the article, Marissa discusses the potential impacts of the ruling and what 
damages may be covered for property owners. 

Read the full piece here: Lawyers: CA ruling impacts homeowners’ fire-related 
insurance claims
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